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              Auke Bay School Water Damage Repair 
  

 
 
 
 
ISSUED BY:   City and Borough of Juneau  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  
   155 South Seward Street  
   Juneau, Alaska 99801 
  
 
Date Issued: April 8, 2021   

 
The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage at: https://juneau.org/engineering-public-works/current-bids-and-rfps. This is 
not an addendum.  
 

 
 
 Bidders, please note that the original construction drawings for the Auke Bay School 

Renovation have been marked-up to show the extent of the scope of water-damage 
repair work included in this project.  New annotations are clouded and noted in red.  It is 
highly recommended that bidders print the drawings in color so that scope of this project 
is easily differentiated from the scope of the original construction drawings. 
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